CONTACT DETAILS

Q 766 Hespeler Road, Suite 204
Cambridge, ON N3H 5L8

= info@sgacanada.ca

. 519-621-3553

& 1-877-742-7729

Since writing to you last we have visited many churches, and
traveled to several countries including Israel, South Sudan
and Ukraine. In June it was our privilege to host a trip with two
couples visiting missionary pastors in Ukraine. These are
friends who live in Ontario and winter in Florida. We then
represented SGA at Elim Lodge once again. From there we
took in a missions conference in Kingston, then returned to
Quebec spending time with family. After that it was north to
Thornloe, Ontario to meet some wonderful partners in
ministry.

God has provided for us in every way and we are truly
encouraged.

Sincerely,



GOD HAS BEEN SO GOOD TO SGA CANADA

AND OPENED MANY DOORS FOR MINISTRY:

01 Judy & | travelled to Belarus and Russia from
September 9-20. We met with our Belarus team and
explored new avenues of service, and then went on a
pastor/wife retreat with 32 couples.

02 A work project will be led in October by Andy Beckman,
one of our board members, in Central Ukraine to
update a pastor’s older home. The team will also
convert a steel shipping container into a church.

03 Our French Fellowship Baptist Seminary president,
Francois Turcotte, and 2 pastors will teach mentoring
in Russia in October. This is the second trip for them
developing pastors to train other pastors.

04 Eric Watson, one of our board members, will take a
group of people to both Belarus & Russia in
November, introducing them to SGA.

BALL FAMILY UPDATE

Many great memories were
created with our children and
grandchildren during the
summer months. Chris, Karyn,
Will, Addy and Kate spent July
and August in Canada for a
scheduled break. August was
their month to stay with us in
Cambridge. We had a great

time together! Along with Kim
and Dan we went camping and
also spent a couple of days at a
cottage near Gravenhurst. They
have returned safely to South
Sudan for another 2 year term.



SEPTEMBER 9-20
e Belarus & Russia

SEPTEMBER 23-27
e Seniors' Retreat

OCTOBER
e 6 churches in southern and central Ontario

NOVEMBER 2-12

e Western Canada — meeting with several
churches and speaking at a
missions’ conference in Winnipeg

We have worked with a new partnership in
developing a fresh look on our website. All of
our publications and promotional avenues will
have the new design.

BILL & JUDY BALL
CONTACT DETAILS

Q 83 Baggs Crescent
Cambridge, ON NIT 2E8

& 905-396-8381
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